
Public Notice of Intent to Apply for the Oklahoma 21st Century Learning Center Program 

 

Public Notice of Intent to Apply- 

This announcement serves as public notice of Poteau Public Schools intent to apply for funding 

under the Oklahoma State Department of Education Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Learning 

Centers (21st CCLC). The program serves more than 1.5 million youth and their families, 

through grants awarded by state education agencies and strives to aid students in meeting state 

and local achievement standards through academic and enrichment activities. 

 

The 21st Century Learning Center Grant will allow Poteau Public Schools to continue working 

towards the goal of ensuring that all students receive an equal opportunity for success. We will 

do this by providing a safe and welcoming learning environment that offers a wide range of 

learning and enrichment opportunities and family and community engagement.  

 

Our program is working with a coalition of community partners. If you are interested in becoming 

a community partner in the program please contact Amber Brand, Program Director, at 

branda@poteau.k12.ok.us.  
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